

615 Chestnut Street | 17th Floor Philadelphia, PA 19106-4404 215-440-9300 | 215-440-9313 Fax www.aacrfoundation.org | @AACR | facebook.com/AACR.org

February 5, 2015

Mr. Grady Brown III

Mesquite, TX 75181

Dear Mr. Brown,

On behalf of the members and staff of the American Association for Cancer Research (AACR), it is my pleasure to thank you for your generous support of this organization. We received your contribution of \$200.00 on February 1, 2015. We are grateful that you have designated AACR to receive a portion of the proceeds from your charitable work at FTLL/M712 For The Love of Laila.

Your gift is already working in our fight against cancer. As the oldest and largest cancer organization in the world that fosters every aspect of high-quality, innovative cancer research, the AACR is committed to increasing public understanding of cancer and the importance of lifesaving cancer research, as well as advocating for increased federal research funding.

This is a wonderful way to honor your daughter Laila. Thank you again for your generosity and support, and your commitment to our mutual interest in one day eradicating cancer. We are Finding Cures Together!

With warmest regards,

Mitch Stoller Executive Director